
 
 
 

Friends of St. Luke’s proudly bring to you 
 

JACK AND THE BEAN STALK VIRTUAL PANTOMIME 
 
 

 
 
 

ON THURSDAY 10TH DECEMBER (DURING SCHOOL HOURS) 
 

With what has been a very different school experience over the last nine months, we 
thought we would try and bring a little festive cheer to the children at St. Luke’s and given 
the current restrictions we think that we have found just the solution… 
 
What was that….?? “Oh no you didn’t!”, “Oh yes we did!” 
 
The Belgrade Theatre presents a hilarious interpretation of the classic tale “Jack and the 
Beanstalk” which will be streamed live into each class bubble. We are encouraging all 
children to come to school that day in their Christmas pyjamas / Christmas clothing such as 



festive socks, Christmas hats, the more Christmassy the better, to help us create a Christmas 
atmosphere. 
 
We will also be providing party treats to eat during the viewing such as drinks, biscuits, 
cakes, crisps etc. We will liaise with school and if your child has an allergy or dietary 
requirements we will make sure that these are catered for. We will also add a couple of 
little treats for them to bring home. 
 
We know times have been tough for many, but if you could manage, we are asking for a £5 
donation per child* towards the cost of the pantomime, food and treats. Any profit being 
made will be put straight towards ‘project playground’.  
 
We request that any donations are given in cash, in a sealed envelope with your child’s 
name on the front, handed in to the class teacher, by the 7th December to give us chance to 
purchase supplies for the event. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Friends of St. Luke’s 
 
 
* As this event is being held during school hours, no child will be excluded from the fun due to not being able to make a 
donation. 


